
 

 

 

 

 

                                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tingha Public School Tinny’s News 
‘Learning from the past - Valuing the present - Creating the future’  

54 Ruby Street  Tingha  NSW  2369    Ph: 67 233 437 

Email: tingha-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

We’re on the  Web! 

www.tingha-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  &  on Facebook  -  Tinny Times 

Every minute of every day counts 

 

Totally Proud & Strong 

Calendar of Upcoming Events 
 

20/2 - Leaders Badge Ceremony 
28/2 - Inverell Show visit 
28/2 - Last day of attendance 25’er cycle 
4/3 - AEO Network Day 
21/3 - Harmony Day 
 
 
 

Week 4 Term 1 

17th February 2020 

PBL Award Recipients 

Merit Award Recipients 

PBL Bear Recipients 

If there has been a change in contact 

details for you or your emergency 

contacts please either call the school  

on 67233437 or see Mrs T in the Office 

to update these details. It is important 

to have contactable numbers in case of 

an emergency. 



Principal’s Report 
Since the start of the year I have enjoyed the opportunity to visit all the classes, witnessing quality learning 
experiences and engaged students. We are very lucky at Tingha Public School to have teachers who are 
committed to providing our students with a quality education whilst supporting their wellbeing needs.  

PBL and Learner Qualities 

Positive Behaviour for Learning linked to our learner qualities will continue to be implemented in 2020. This is a 
whole school system that supports student’s wellbeing and academic achievement.  Tingha Public School 
encourages its students to always be “Totally Proud and Strong in a Safe and Respectful way.  Every fortnight 
students will be explicitly taught what our core values look like, sound like and feels like in the school setting. 
When your child/ren returns home at the end of the school day you can reinforce these qualities by asking them 
how they showed they were a proud, strong, safe or respectful learner. 

Homework 
 
All class teachers have been supplying their students with weekly homework. This is being sent home on a 
Monday to be returned the following Friday. Set homework activities complement learning that is occurring in 
the classroom. If you have any questions regarding homework please contact your child’s classroom teacher.  
 
Zone Swimming Carnival 
 
This Friday Samantha will participate in the Zone Swimming Carnival in Inverell. We are sure she will represent 
herself and school with pride. Good luck Samantha.  

Year 6 Leaders Badge Ceremony 

Our leader’s induction assembly will be held this Thursday, 20th February at 1.00pm in the school hall. Parents 
of our Year 6 students have already received their invitation. All parents, caregivers and family members are 
welcome to attend this very important day for our leaders and their families. 

Attendance 

Our school focuses on student attendance. It has been proven that regular school attendance has a positive impact 
on student achievement. It is for this reason all students are encouraged to attend every day the school is 
operational. Students that attend a full week are recognised as are those who attend 25 days in a row. Next week, 
I look forward to celebrating with those students who have attended every day this year. 

Aboriginal Education Officer Network Day  

On Wednesday 4th March we will be hosting an Aboriginal Education Officer (AEO) Network Day. This is an 
opportunity for Principals and AEO’s, from across the region, to visit our school and learn about how we are 
engaging with families and community to best support the educational needs of our students. I see this as a 
chance to showcase the wonderful experiences we provide to our students on a regular basis. 

Inverell Show  

Students have been invited to attend the Inverell Show next Friday. Permission notes will be sent home in the 
coming days.  

I look forward to a great fortnight at Tingha Public School. 

 

Mrs Melinda Partridge 

Principal 

 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spotlight on 

K/1/2/3 

Constructing Duplo houses 

Designing a poster 

Careful colouring in 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Making drums with the kitchen utensils 

Checking the order 

Making shapes 

Mobilo car races 

Mobilo vehicles with sound effects 

Artists at work 



 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
Concentrating 

Excited about learning 

Taming the wild animals 

Cut and paste 

NRL visit at the 

 Inverell Pool 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Last Tuesday 11th February the whole school travelled to the Inverell Pool for our annual 
Small Schools Swimming Carnival. Our older students competed against students from Gum 
Flat and Gilgai. Our younger students enjoyed cheering on our swimmers and participating in 
water play. A great day was had by all. Congratulations to Samantha for making it to the Zone 
Swimming Carnival to be held this Friday 21st February. 

 

 

 

Small Schools Swimming Carnival 

2020 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tingha Supported Playgroup 

Runs every Friday from 10am - 1pm. At the 

Tingha pre school. 

Lots of great activities for children  

under 5.  

All Welcome 
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